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I am so proud of the legislature that has been enacted to protect Maine’s natural and 
environmental beauty and the health of the citizens of Maine. Much of this is by 
restricting the use of plastics and waste. Most of us are now unfortunately familiar 
with the presence of microplastics even to the point of them being present in our 
bodies and those of our children. Let’s do everything we can to keep plastics limited 
and legislated. I am a midwife, a public health servant, and a proud ambassador of 
Maine wherever I travel to, within and outside of our country..
 We are voicing our citizens’s concerns, putting our promises into action.
Thank you!


